
 

Dear Members, 
 
This year has flown by.  I would like to thank some members who made huge contributions 
to the club this year.  First of all, Al Schabel who has spent hours working on HVAC and 
Kitchen repairs.  Without his time and energy we would be shelling out some huge amounts 
of money for these repairs.  Denny Brudzinski who not only painted a ton of areas this past 
winter, but also with all the mowing, cutting trees and overall cleanup of the course.  Peggi 
Miller who donated  paint for the Women’s locker room.  Mark Gottron and Kurt Timmons 
for all their help with roof repairs.   Scott & Jody Hanes, John & Cindy Connell and Andy & 
Emily Peterson for the pool repairs.  Dan Polter for spraying Thistle in our waste areas.  Bill 
Martinic, Mike Hartley and James Siedenburg for their hard work repairing maintenance 
equipment.  Bill Baker and Gary LeMaitre for dump trucks and backhoes.  I would also like 
to thank anyone who took care of any flower beds or landscape areas on the course or around 
the club.  I appreciate everything everyone does!!  THANKS! 
 
 The new members of the Board for 2018 are Dan Polter and Scott Hanes.  I would like to 
thank those who ran as well, John Connell, Brad Kinnear and Al Schabel.  We as a board will 
continue the hard work of making the club a success. 
 
There are a lot of parties scheduled for the month of December and we are working hard to 
make sure we end the season strong.  I ask that you be patient with us this month due to 
closing the club for these events. 
 
With that said, if you still want to contribute to the FCC Staff Christmas Bonus Fund, please 
do so by December 10th.  Monies can be given in cash, check or you can have it billed to your 
FCC account.  Our Staff work very hard and deserve a lot of the praise for the success this 
year.    
 
As I mentioned at the Annual Meeting, we will be working very hard next year to increase 
revenues by increasing the number of weddings, wedding receptions, banquets, business par-
ties, business luncheons, reunions, ect...that the club host.  We know that this has to be done 
for the future success of our club.  It may mean some inconvenience for our members from 
time to time, but it will mean success for our club. 
 
As I mentioned before, there will be new furniture in the Grille area next season.  This is all 
being done with donations.  Speaking of donations, The board will only spend donated 
money for whatever it is being donated for.  For example, if you donate for  an improvement 
in the Clubhouse, the money will only be spent on that area.  If you donate with a specific 
idea, it will be discussed and approved by the Board.  With that being said no more donated 
money will  go to operating expenses unless that’s what its donated for. 
 
One last thing.  I wish all FCC members a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!  
Hopefully it will be another mild Winter and an early Spring! 

President’s Message, Kim Kinnear 
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Upcoming 

Events 

 

 

DECEMBER 
 

Sunday, 3rd 

FCC Craft Show 

9:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

 

Thursday, 7th  

Ladies Christmas  

Coffee  

10:00 AM 

 

Sunday, 10th  

Children’s Christmas 

Party  

10:30 AM - 2:30 PM 

 

Friday, 22nd  

FCC holiday Party 

6:00 PM 
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We thought for a long time this fall that the leaves were never going to fall. We have been trying our best 
to keep up with blowing and mulching. The oak trees are hanging on to their leaves as long as they can. 
As soon as we get the leaves cleaned up the wind thinks otherwise and knocks even more leaves onto the 
ground, making it look like we didn’t do a thing. The irrigation system both on the course and around 
the clubhouse have been blown out. Half the cart fleet has been taken to the shop for winter storage 
prep. The remainder of the fleet will temporarily remain up at Golf Shop for those warmer days we may 
experience here and there. Greens will remain open for the winter. A preventative chemical application 
was placed on the greens. There have been some warm days that have shown some growth but we can-
not mow anymore for two reasons. First reason is the chemical application would be wasted if we mowed 
it off and we do not have any more chemicals to make another application. The second reason is to help 
with winter stress it’s good to let the grass grow a little longer than normal greens height. All in all it was 
a great year. We hope you were able to get out and enjoy every bit of it.  
 
Happy Holidays, 
Matthew R. Young, GCSAA 

The Club will close for our annual winter shut down after Sunday, December 
31st, 2017 Brunch and will reopen for one day on Wednesday, February 14, 2018 
for Valentines Day Dinner and the be closed until March 2018  The office will 
be open on a limited basis, please call before you stop in.  Merry Christmas 
and Happy New Year!! 

FCC Children’s Christmas Party 
Sunday, December 10, 2017  

10:30 AM - 2:00 PM 
(Santa will be here from 12:00 PM - 2:00 PM) 

 
Come enjoy the Holiday Season at FCC with the Family.  While enjoying the Brunch, the Children 

can visit with Santa to let him know what they would like for Christmas.   
 

Please Make Reservations by Thursday, December 7th  
 



December 2017 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     

 

1 2 

Hershey  

Baby Shower 

12:30 PM  

Ballroom 

3 

Craft Show  

9 AM - 2 PM 

Sunday 

Brunch 

10:30 AM - 2 

4 

Club Closed 

5 

Atkinson  

Retirees 

Luncheon 

DR 12:00 PM 

6 

Wonderly, 

Horvath 

Hanes  

WC 

6:00 PM 

7 

Ladies’ 

Christmas 

Coffee 

8 

GS Class of 

53 DR 12 PM 

Dr. Peters  

12 PM 

Fireplace 

9 

ProMedica 

Christmas 

Party 

5:30 PM  

Whole Club 

10 
Children’s 
Christmas 
Party  
10:30 AM 
Sunday 

11 

Club Closed 

12 

Emily  

Peterson Co-

terie Book 

Exchange 

13 

 

14 15 

Cottage 

Grove 6 PM  

Dr. Wade 

Young  6 PM 

16 

FFCU Xmas 

Party 

5 PM  

BR 

17 

Sunday 

Brunch 

Hartley Xmas 

Brunch 

18 

Club Closed 

Rotary 

 Holiday 

Party  

6:30 PM 

19 

 

20 

Milkie Bridge 

Group 

11:30 AM  

FL 

21 

 

22 

FCC Holiday 

Party 

6 PM 

BR/DR 

23 

Leow Family 

Dinner  

6:00 PM 

FL 

24 

 

 

31 

Last Brunch 

25 

 

26 27 

Crescent 

Manufact. 

Xmas Party 

5:15 PM  

Whole Club 

28 

 

 

 

29 30 

Last Day the 

Club will Be 

Open  
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Monday - Closed 
Tuesday - Lunch Service 10:30 AM - 3:00 PM 
Dinner Service - 5:00 PM - 8:30 PM 
Wednesday - Lunch Service 10:30 AM - 3:00 PM 
Dinner Service - 5:00 PM - 8:30 PM 
Thursday - Lunch Service 10:30 AM - 3:00 PM 
Dinner Service - 5:00 PM - 8:30 PM 
Saturday - 11 AM - 9:00 PM  
Sunday - 10 AM - 4:00 PM  
Brunch - 10:30 AM - 2:30 PM 

Club Closed 

Reservations, 

please call 

419.332.0581 



Fremont Country Club 

 2340 E. State St. 

       Fremont OH  43420 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FCC Adult Holiday Party 
Friday, December 22, 2017 

6:00 PM - 9:00 PM 
 

Come out and enjoy a great Holiday Meal with great Members and Guest.  Enjoy Fresh Surf & 
Turf and enjoy some entertainment with  Live Music by Jerry Zsigo!! 

 
RSVP By Tuesday, December 19, 2017 

LADIES ASSOCIATION 
 
Happy Holidays to everyone!   A reminder that our Christmas Coffee and Charity Event is com-
ing up and will be held on December 7, 2017 at 10:00 am.  This is open to all the Ladies of  the 
Club.  I hope to see you there! 
 
Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy and Blessed New Year! 
 
Sue LeMaitre, President Ladies Golf  Assoc  
 
 
 

GOLF SHOP 
 

With the 2017  Season wrapping up, I want to remind all 
Members that all credits/tournament winnings need to be 

spent by Saturday, December 23rd. You may use your credits 
on all in-stock merchandise or you may special order  

merchandise. 
 

 


